
Dear Brooke Grove Families, 

  

Thank you all for your support of our amazing staff and for making Teacher Appreciation Week so 
special. A big thank you to all of our parents who are nurses and/or serve in the military, as this was also 
Nurse’s Appreciation Week and May is Military Appreciation Month.I would also like to wish a Happy 
Mother’s Day to all of our amazing moms out there. Thank you for all you do in raising the wonderful 
little people that we are so happy to work with each day!  

  

This is such a fun and busy time of the year. Kindergarten visited Eliok’s Farm today for a field trip, 4th 
grade will visit Annapolis on Monday, and other grade levels have upcoming trips, too. We hope that 
you will make time to attend our Spring Fair next Friday, May 19th at 5:30pm. Many of us will be 
attending the Color Run prior to the picnic. It is not too late to register - you can walk if you don’t want 
to run! There is no registration for the Spring Fair - just join us on the BGES playground! Please see 
below for more information! 

In the coming weeks, the staff will be working on tentative class lists for the next school year, and we 
would like to request your input as part of this process.  We are partners in your child’s education.   As 
you are aware, this form should not be used to request a particular teacher, but to provide us with how 
you see your child as a learner, and to share with us what you see as your child’s strengths and areas of 
need. Completing this form is optional. We have extended the deadline until Friday, May 19. I apologize 
for any difficulty accessing this form. We have updated the link here.  

Our students in grades 3-5 have done a wonderful job on the MCAP assessments. We are almost 
finished. Below is the schedule for the remaining tests. Thank you for your support! 

Wishing you all a restful and relaxing weekend! Please see the attached newsletter for more information 
and updates, including Color Run registration, testing calendar, and upcoming dates.  

Warmly, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/cb906beb672166e0d07926884d28c30b/5.12.23.pdf (780.7 KB) 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1tRt64XVVuOTa2G1iqjloVWmWuyYyv5y2X0TluTMPNpw%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7C3711d24751ad4efa43d008db533224fb%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638195247061479156%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=A5%2BKaHSSDrQF24I64C6kmICKxtkLckl0nYyMfYWZZi8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2Fcb906beb672166e0d07926884d28c30b%2F5.12.23.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7C3711d24751ad4efa43d008db533224fb%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638195247061479156%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dq3UuhyPaHKpT3O8BRKYx%2FDg0Qfwgn48BQ5o6fTZgYw%3D&reserved=0

